MAKING SPORTS INTELLIGENT

(Company Letterhead)

Request for Supersedence

TO: Federal Communication Commission

Please kindly be notified that we, SportlQ herein request to supersede the
FCC ID 2ACY5STS for the following reason:

Userguide used in the filing was an old version. Small changes made on the
new userguide which should be used. IC ID is changed to the correct one.

Recycling logo changed to correct one. CE logo changed to contain NB
number.

Please kindly permit the supersedence.

Thank you.

By:

(Signature/Director, Operations ) (Teemu Spiridovitsh )

Title: Director, Operations

On behalf of:
(SportlQ)

Telephone:+358452300620




